

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 8:42 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Julie

Last Name - Atalay

Organization Name - None

Comment - All voters must have identification even if we have to pay for their ID cards. Please raise the minimum wage so that people can afford to live and PAY THEIR OWN BILLS! We can't all be brain surgeons but everyone should be able to earn enough to buy their own food, transport, accommodation and medical care. The less people are paid, the more we have to provide for them for free.